
Tenure Track Assistant or Associate Professor in Cybersecurity  
 
The School of Computing (SoC) at the University of South Alabama (USA) invites applicants for a full-time 
tenure-track position at the rank of assistant or associate professor in Cybersecurity to begin as early as 
January 1, 2024.  
 




